
 

 

States Greffe 

Deputy Helen Miles  

Chair, Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel  

BY EMAIL 

 

 

28th May 2025 

 

Dear Chair, 

Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel 

Draft Elections (Jersey) Amendment Law 202- (‘P.28/2025’) 

Further to your letter dated 15th May 2025, I agree that in future, the Privileges and Procedures 
Committee will make arrangements to brief your Panel ahead of lodging any legislative 
amendments.  Not only will this ensure that Corporate Services have a better understanding of 
the legislative changes proposed, but it will allow you to be better placed to make a judgement 
regarding whether the matter should be called in for review after the principles have been 
adopted. 

Prior to lodging P.28, due to the nature of the administrative changes, the Committee and 
officers liaised with the Comité des Connétables and the Parish Secretaries.   

Whilst Scrutiny of PPC’s propositions has been rare to date, I acknowledge the benefit which 
can be derived from engaging with your Panel earlier in the process and hope that it will be a 
positive way forward. 

 Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Connétable Karen Shenton-Stone 

Chair, Privileges and Procedures Committee 


